
 

JOB APPLICATION – Event Planner / Producer for Foodshift, 

DDMP and Makers’ Mobility 

Due to the outbreak of Covid-19 and the actual restrictions which Spain is undergoing as a 

consequence of its state of emergency, IAAC has decided to put on hold all its job applications 

until further news are announced insofar this topic. 

Do not hesitate to contact IAAC in case of any question may arise to the following e-mail: 

secretary@iaac.net 

All communications to be published in: https://iaac.net/eu-projects-job-offers/ 

Thank you very much and sorry about the inconveniences this situation may cause 

 

Publication date: 24/03/2020 
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